
  

  

Glossopdale School ‘Moving Up’ Newsletter Issue. 2 

for Year 6 Parents / Carers 

9
th

 June 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to your second edition of the ‘Moving Up’ newsletter. We hope you 

find it informative and helpful as we continue to support your child’s 

transition to the next stage of their school journey. 

Weekly Newsletter: We send a newsletter to our parents and carers each 

Friday which contains important information, details of what’s been 

happening in school and dates for the diary. This is sent to the 

MyChildAtSchool app (MCAS) for our current parents. You will be able to set 

this app up in September but for now, we will email you this newsletter each 

week until the end of this school year. If you have any queries please email 

info@glossopdaleschool.org.uk 

Link: Glossopdale School and Sixth Form Newsletter 6.6.25 

Applicaa - Online Form Reminder: We are very much looking forward to 

welcoming your children to Glossopdale School & Sixth Form in September, it 

is essential to ensure that your child’s admission process proceeds smoothly 

and without delay therefore please can you complete the online Applicaa 

admission form which was sent to you via email. 

If you have already submitted the admission form please disregard this 

message, however if you have not done so yet we would be grateful if you 

could complete the admission form as soon as possible. 

Should you have any questions or require assistance in completing the form, 

please do not hesitate to contact the school office. Thank you for your 

prompt attention to this matter. 

Transition Clubs: Hopefully your child/ren have enjoyed the clubs they 

have attended last week. There are still a few places available in the coming 

weeks. The sign-up form, with attached consent, can be found here: 

Transition Club Sign Up Form   If you have any queries please contact - 

jgallagher@glossodaleschool.org.uk. 

https://sway.cloud.microsoft/3nB7QxqA7Ay5Fcup?ref=Link
https://form.everestwebdeals.co/?form=8bc077b1748dd1f7abe4f467ea783598
https://form.everestwebdeals.co/?form=8bc077b1748dd1f7abe4f467ea783598


Parents' Information Evening:  This will take place on Wednesday 25th 

June and will be at two different times according to your child's primary 

school as follows: 

5.15pm Session A: St Andrews', Tintwistle, St James' Whitfield, Padfield, 

Dinting, Charlesworth, All Saints', St  Mary's 

6.30pm Session B:  St Lukes', Simmondley, St Charles', Duke of Norfolk, 

Gamesley & all other schools 

On this evening we will present to you about our schools' standards and 

expectations, along with our vision and values and important information 

about life at Glossopdale School and Sixth Form.  It is not essential to bring 

your child to this event (although they are welcome) as much of the content 

is aimed at parents.  Bulldog fashions will also be present for trying and 

ordering uniform items. 

Ready for Glossopdale bag: 

As a quick reminder our ‘Ready for 7’ bundle will be available to purchase 

from our school reception from Monday 30th June for £10 (card purchase 

only please).  It contains a useful drawstring bag (great for PE kit), a branded 

pencil case and a year 7 tie.  Ties can also be purchased separately at a cost 

of £4.65 

We are aware that whilst this is an exciting time, there will always be some 

concerns - for both the children and parents.  If you have any queries or 

need support concerning transition, please do not hesitate to contact us on 

info@glossopdaleschool.org.uk 

With best wishes 

Mrs S Gilbert 

Assistant Headteacher & Lead for Transition 

  

Dates for your diary: 

Weds 25th June - Parents’ Information Evening 

Friday 4th July - Induction Day 

  

  

 


